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1st November 2018 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
Remembrance Assembly – Friday 9th November 2018 

 
On Friday 9th November we will be holding our annual Remembrance Assembly.  Unfortunately, 
due to the increase in pupil numbers we are no longer able to invite parents/carers to our 
Remembrance Assembly.   
 
Remembrance Day merchandise is being sold at morning breaks, while stocks last. Items available 
include friendship bracelets, slap rulers, wristbands, reflectors, pencils, sharpeners, rubbers, and 
cost between 50p and £1.  We will also be selling poppies, for a small donation.   
 
It would be lovely if on Friday 9th November as many children as possible could wear their poppies 
for our special Remembrance Assembly.  Any money we raise will be donated to the Royal British 
Legion’s Annual Poppy Appeal. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr J Lumber   
Head of School 

 


